Ms. Amy’s
March Newsletter

Themes b
Dr. Seuss Notes
Rainbows

St. Patrick’s Day Dear Parents,
Weather

For the month of February we had a lot of fun making
finger painting hearts, tissue paper hearts and sponge
paint hearts. We enjoyed our new rice sensory table in
CUI’TiCUIUm which the children compared the textures soft and rough.
In the afternoons we made a fort. The children were able
to take pillows, their favorite books and lovie into their

We are working on-

learning our friend’s names fort. All the giggles and smiles just warmed my heart.
and recognizing the first letter Our book of focus for this past month was “ Heart Prints”
in each name, numbers: 6-10, by P.K. Hallinan. We learned different ways to show our
shapes: circle, square, triangle friends kindness. For example; sharing our toys is a great

way to be nice to others, giving hugs when a friend is

and introducing the shape
& P feeling sad is another way.

clover and the color green.

For the first week of March we will be celebrating
Dr. Seuss.

Monday 2™ - Crazy Sock Day

Tuesday 3" - Crazy Hair/Hat Day

Wednesday 4™ — Favorite Color Day

Upcoming Events! Thursday 5" — Wacky Dress Day
March 2" - 6™ Dr. Seuss Week Friday 6™ — Favorite Character
March 16™ — Pasta for Pennies Week Two and Three- Rainbows/St.Patrick’s Day
March 17"- st. Patrick’s Day Week Four and Five- Weather

March 19" — Wonders of Nature
March 27" Picture Day

If you haven't already:

Please send in pictures of your child with family members,
pets, anyone special in their life for our cozy area in
housekeeping.
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